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To: A38 Derby Junctions
Subject: Objection the A38 Roadworks
Date: 10 March 2020 12:49:11
Dear team,

Please would you add this email to any collection of objections that are being collated in
relation to the proposed works on the A38. I object as a resident . While I
understand rationale for the proposed work I object to the loss of habitat this would incur
and am not convinced by reports that this could be replaced in the long term. I dont
believe those reports and believe instead that the loss would be permanent or if redcude
size and biodiversity. While I appreciate the area is congested with traffic and business
requires infrastructure I do not agree that this development is the best resolution to the
issue. I believe more should be done to prioritise these issues but only where equal weight
is paid to our climate, our wildlife and sustainability.

Kind regards,

Hannah Dobson
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